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Date:  September 4, 2025 

 

To:      Public Notice 

 

From:  Sheila Long, Court Administrator 

 

Re:       Closure 

 

COURTHOUSE CLOSURE FOR EMPLOYEE TRAINING 
 

 

Pursuant to the Tuscola County Courts’ Local Administrative Order, the Tuscola County 

Courthouse will be closed from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Friday, September 19, 2025 for 

employee training.   

 

Any emergency filings during the closure can be emailed to the Courts to the following email 

address: 

 

54Circuitcourt@tuscolacounty.org  

71BDistrictCourt@tuscolacounty.org 

Tuscolaprobate@tuscolacounty.org 

 

Court offices will reopen around 4:00.  Jail arraignments will occur in the morning or late 

afternoon. 

 

Thank you. 
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